

Malden, Massachusetts

Date: June 29, 2022

Paper # 312-22

Below is a true attest copy of same:

**Resolve:** That the City Council acknowledges receipt of the request for a General Meeting by citizens under Section 31 of the City Charter related to Roosevelt Field and hereby calls on the Mayor to schedule such a meeting by the end of September 2022 and otherwise defers to the Mayor related to the time, place, manner and notice procedure, in consultation with the citizens who submitted the request.

Sponsored by Stephen Winslow and Barbara Murphy

Paper # 312 of 2022, of which the above is a true copy

Passed as amended, by eleven (11) yea and zero (0) nay votes, of the City Council consisting of eleven members at their June 28, 2022 meeting.

Attest:

City Clerk

Council President Craig Spadafora